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Upcoming Calendar Events

Weekly Weather Forecast

April 17 - Easter
April 21 - Men's Club starts
April 30 - 1st Annual FUN RUN 
May 1 - Fuel Dock Opens
May 8 - Mother's Day
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CAMPGROUND WATER IS ON
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   We had a great Spring Break this last
week and the Campground was buzzing all
week long.    

    It looks like Mother Nature is giving us one
last snowstorm and some chilly weather this
coming week.  The mountain passes have
been hit with snow and road closures also.

     From now until October, the campground
will be close to full every weekend.  We
hope everyone drives safe and has a great
Easter weekend ahead.  

We hope to see you soon!

Weekly Update

Office Staff
Crescent Bar Recreation Area

Central Washington Management Group

Restuarants

509-730-5036

509-787-1524 

509-787-0102

509-787-0102

FRI: 5:00 - 8:00PM
SAT: 8:00AM - 8:00PM 
SUN: 8:00AM - 5:00PM

THURS: 5:00PM - SLOW
FRI: 5:00PM - SLOW 
SAT: 5:00PM - SLOW 
SUN: 4:00PM - 7:00PM

OPENS MAY 1ST THURS: 5:00 - 10:00PM
FRI: 5:00 - 10:00PM 
SAT: 5:00 - 10:00PM 

RIVER'S EDGE SUNFIRE GRILL

SUNWORKS
next to Tower Pizza

at SunSerra at SunSerra

TOWER PIZZA

OPENS MAY 27TH

CUP & CONE
at SunSerra

Coffee & Ice Cream



Hello Golfers,

    First, I need to say thank you to everybody who played
through aeration and followed our guidelines. I appreciate
your patience. Aeration was a success, and the greens are set
to bounce back in no time, especially with the wet weather
that we are due to receive at the first of this week. The one
factor that can slow down the process is temperature. We will
be leaving up our frost warning signs, so please stay off the
course until air temperatures have reached 40 degrees and
check in with the pro shop, especially in the morning, as some
greens that are shaded may still be frosted over. 
       Now that the turf has started to show a significant amount
of growth, we will be entering our regular mowing schedule.
This means that you can expect to run into some of our crew
on mowers in the rough and fairway, especially in the earlier
hours of the day. Some of you may have noticed the new
shaping to the fairways. We are adding more rough between
the tee boxes and fairways of almost every hole. I’m also in the
process of cutting in more attractive lines around the greens
and approaches. I’m excited to see it happening, so I hope you
enjoy the changes. Thank you and have fun!

Superintendent's Corner

Porter Hodges
Golf Course Superintendent

Crescent Bar Recreation Area
Central Washington Management Group

Golf

Men's Club contact: 
Teddy Bakke 
at 509-590-9750 

crescentbarrecreation.com
509-754-5002

Men's Club starts
April 21st

Top 10 Leaderboard

April 11th, 2022

MARK SWAN
MARC BRUNTZ
LARRY SCHREIFELS
DAVE HARRIS
CRAIG PRICE
JAMES WHITCOMB
KASSI ISEMAN
ROY HURLBUT
RICHARD GRAHAM
DAVE JEFFCOAT

81
73
71
27
22
22
21
16
13
12

Rec Season Golf
Rates Apply

Men's Club meets on
Thursday afternoons.
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Doug and Rob from South Park are putting another
golf tournament together.  The format is a 4 person
scramble and the dates are May 14th and 15th. There
will also be a horse race Friday evening the 13th. We
have roughly 9 teams who participated last fall and
would like to increase that number to 18. There will be
men’s and women’s divisions. We need a head count
in order to calculate how much the PUD will charge
us. Your registration fee will cover greens fees, prize
money, dinners, breakfast Saturday and
entertainment at the Sunfire Saturday night. Please
email Rob at robert.johnston@usbank.com, or you
can text or call him at 425.785.8635. More details to
follow once we have an accurate headcount. 

Rob Johnston
425.785.8635
robert.johnston@usbank.com

South Park Invitational message:

Golf
crescentbarrecreation.com

509-754-5002
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May 13 - 15

Community Messages

If you would like your message shared here, please
contact the Crescent Bar Rec Area Office.

mailto:robert.johnston@usbank.com
mailto:robert.johnston@usbank.com

